
 

February 2-11 
HS Valentine’s Day Candy Gram Sales 

February 10 
Wellness Wednesday,  

Office closes at 3:00 pm 
February 12 & 15 

NO SCHOOL 
February 17 

8th Grade Field Trip, 8:30 am-12:30 pm 
February 18 

Cici’s Pizza Night, 4:00—8:30 pm 
Spanish Momentous Parenting Classes, 4:30 

HS Talent Show, 6:00pm. Gym 
February 20 

Uplift Art Show, 5:30 pm, Uplift Heights 
 February 22-23 

PS IB Authorization Visit 
February 23 

Parent Survey Opens, 8:00 am 
March 1 

Peak Parents ViP Steering Committee, 5:15 
March 3 

12 Noon Early Release; 
Primary Carline 11:40 am-12:10 pm 

March 4 
NO SCHOOL; SCHOLAR HOLIDAY 

March 7 
Coffee with Directors, 8:15 am 

Tea with Directors, 4:30 pm 

Parents of all 6th grade scholars:  

In order to enter the 7th grade, additional 
immunizations are required by the state of 
Texas. Individual letters will be coming 
home with your scholar detailing what spe-
cific immunizations are needed. We would 

like to have all 6th grade scholars up to date prior to the end of this school 
year. This will allow us to have a smooth transition when the 2016-2017 be-
gins!  If you have any questions, please contact the school nurse at 214-276

-0879 ext. 2851. 

 

Telemedicine is here for schools AND for parents! 

Sometimes illness and sickness can arise in the evenings or the weekends when 
most primary care offices are closed.  Did you know that you can send your child to 
school and request an appointment with a Telehealth provider?  Many parents 
have done this and have found it extremely helpful in getting their children seen 
quickly with good, quality care.  As spring allergies have made their early appear-
ance and cold and flu season is still upon us, contact your school nurse about get-
ting your children seen by Children’s Telehealth so that we can work together to 

keep kids healthy and in school.  Remember, healthy kids learn better! 
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Upcoming Events 

Uplift Peak K-12 Vision Statement: Our vision is to provide a joyful and 
inquiry based education that inspires and prepares all scholars to graduate 

from college and positively impact their world.  

 

 
 

For events, news, pictures, and 
so much more stay connected to 

uplift Peak by visiting:    
www.facebook.com/

upliftpeakpreparatory and our  
website at www.upliftpeak.org 

 

School Lunches 
 

Please remember that scholars with a negative 
$10 lunch account balance will not receive the 
regular lunch for that day. Instead they will re-
ceive an alternate meal without a main course.  

 

We strongly encourage you to make payments online! 
 

Here is how: 
 

Go to www.myschoolbucks.com 
Set-up your account and login. 
Select Uplift Education 
Register each of your scholars using the ID number, name and school. 
 

 

This is the best way to submit payments for your scholar’s meal account!  It 
ensures that the payment is received and documented onto your scholar’s ac-
count. You can also see all of the transactions on the account! 

http://www.myschoolbucks.com


 

 

 …….hard at work to support our 
staff, families and scholars! 
 

Parents, please remember to ... 
 

Support our school through contributions:  
 

Every Uplift Peak family is asked to con-
sider contributing $50 to the ViP fund. Contributing to the Vol-
unteers in Partnership  program helps the school to expand the 
arts programs, provide for extra field trips and support other 
special events.  Because  charter schools receive fewer public 
dollars than traditional public schools, supplemental funds are 
essential to providing these benefits for all Uplift Peak scholars. 
In collaboration with the school leadership, the ViP spends the 
donated funds on these  additional programs for our scholars.  
 

Contributions are tax deductible. You may make your contribu-
tion online by going to www.upliftpeak.org, click on “Donate” 
and make sure you put ViP Fund in the “Comments” section at 
the bottom of the page or visit the Primary or Secondary Office.   
Information regarding use of these funds will be provided to the 
parents in the ViP annual report. 
 

Also, please remember to log in your hours by visiting 
www.helpcounterweb.com/ci/volunteer.  This link takes you 
to a page where you can sign in with a user name and pass-
word they that  you create yourself. If you are not already in the 
system, it will auto refer you to the new volunteer application 
link.  You are also welcome to use the computers in the Middle 
School lobby at any time during office hours,  If you need assis-
tance to log them in please call Mrs. Corona for an appoint-
ment.  As of today we have 2,670.78 volunteer hours logged in. 
 

 

“Fortaleza en la Familia”  parenting classes by Momentous  
 

“Fortaleza en la Familia” parenting 
classes in Spanish continue this 
Thursday, February 11 at 4:30 pm in 
the Middle School building.   

 

Parent Volunteers needed for: 
Primary Clinic:  
Monday-Friday from 8am-10am or Monday, Tuesday, Thurs-
day or Friday from 2-3pm.  For alternative times please contact 
the nurse.  
Primary Carline:  
Monday—Friday mornings.  Come by Primary 5 minutes before 
carline. 
Primary Café:  
Monday-Friday from 11:30 am—12:30 pm.  
TELPAS Testing Hall Monitors:  
We need parents to volunteer to be hall monitors during 
TELPAS Testing in March from 8—11 am and 1-4 pm, howev-
er, must attend training prior.  Please call Mrs. Corona to sign 
up.  We will notify you when training will take place.   

 

For any information or questions on parent involvement/engagement 
please contact Maricarmen Corona, Parent Liaison, 214-276-0879 x 
2906 or mcorona@uplifteducation.org. 

 

 

K-12 Yearbook on Sale NOW 
 

Pre-order your yearbook for $30 between 
now and March. Come by Primary or Sec-
ondary Office to order. 
 
 

Hurry! The price will go up after spring 
break! 

 
 

Lost & Found 
Our Lost & Found locations will be cleared out 
the first week of the month and any unclaimed 
uniform items will go to the Uniform Swap 
closet and all non-uniform items will go to our 
Garage Sale closet. Please come by to check 
the Lost & Found located in the office for any 
of your scholar’s lost items by the last Friday 
of the month.  
 

Box Tops 
Please send any and all Box Tops you have at 
home. Thanks and keep collecting! 
 

 
Late Fee Notice 

Please make arrangements to pick up your schol-
ar as we only give a 10 minute grace period be-
fore charging @ $1.00 per minute. 
 

            Cici’s Pizza Nights 
The Peak Parents Volunteers in Partner-
ship has begun to host Cici’s Pizza Nights 
at the 4800 Columbia Avenue location.  
Come support Uplift Peak and enjoy all 
the pizza, pasta, salad and dessert you 
want from 4:00—8:30 pm on the following 
Thursdays:  

February 18 
March 24 
April 21 
May 19 

 

Our first night was Thursday, January 21 and our sales were 
$551.18 and our 10% profit is $55.18. Our raffle winners were: 
 

Maricela Ramirez—parent 
Aleksandra Castillo—scholar 

Pauline Martinez—parent  
Xavier Santoyo—scholar 

LaToya Galbreath—parent 
 

We hope to see many more of you in the future! 
 

First day of school for 2016-17 is Tuesday, August 9.  
To obtain a copy of our 2016-17 school year calendar 

please visit: 

http://upliftpeak.org/Page/2409 


